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-This week we held Student Talks with all of our students.  This is an annual event to reinforce 
the expectations we have for students.  Students were reminded of many school rules and 
procedures including dress code.   All information can be found in our Student Handbook on our 
website under the STUDENTS section.    
 
-Congratulations to Mason Scanlon, Samantha Adamczeski and Allyson Weitz. These students 
won the following awards at the Region 3A Science Fair: 
	

Junior - Technology 
Honorable Mention 
(2805) Air Vs. Liquid CPU Coolers 
Student: Mason Scanlon  
	

Junior - Biological Sciences A 
Third Place 
(2203) Aggressiveness of Genetically Engineered Fish 
Student: Samantha Adamczeski  
	

Junior-Biological Sciences B 
Honorable Mention 
(2303) Memory or Mnemonics 
Student: Allyson Weitz  
 
-CNS is starting a new school messenger where every Weds at 5:30 pm it calls parents when 
their child has a low balance.   
 
-The 7th grade field trip to the zoo is April 5th.  Payment, an online form and permission slip is 
due by March 1st and 5th.  Please go to Mrs. Jesrani's website at   
https://sites.google.com/a/wcpss.net/mjesrani/ for more information. 
 
-Please make sure that your student has claimed and can log in to their NCEdCloud account in 
preparation for registering for the 2017-18 school year.  
	



-If you or your student are on Twitter please follow us @HollyRidgeMS.!  Holly Ridge Middle 
School has a twitter account where we can increase communication with parent, staff, students, 
and the community. The twitter feed can be found on the Holly Ridge Website.   
 
PTA Announcements: 
 
-The annual Run For The Ridge is coming on April 22nd.  Get early bird pricing by signing up 
before March 6th!  All proceeds from the run will go towards updating technology at the 
school.  For more information, please see the flyer on the HRMS website, the HRMS PTA 
website and Facebook.  You can also contact John White at hollyridgepta@gmail.com 
 
-Parents, this is our last push to collect books for the Wake Up & Read book drive!!!  Please 
send in your new and gently-used books for the children of Wake County! Book donations 
should be appropriate for children from birth to 12 years-old. The book drop bin is outside the 
media center. Last day to donate is Friday, March 3rd! 
 
-Don’t forget to use amazon smile when purchasing items from Amazon.  Holly Ridge PTA will 
get back a percentage of your purchases.  To select Holly Ridge as your charity, please use the 
below link: 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/58-2673631 
	

	


